
Dear USGFC representatives, USG distinguished guests, and friends, 

  

Augusta University is pleased to welcome all of you to our campus for the fall meeting of the USGFC. 
This will be the first meeting for us that will be two-days long! As you probably have seen on the 
schedule, that will allow time for a little faculty development for those in attendance as well as meeting 
times for the various committees and task groups. 

  

We have two options arranged for your stay: 

  

The Partridge Inn (now part of the Curio collection by Hilton) has a reserved block of rooms for the 
nights of October 17 and 18. They do not have availability for the 19th (although you could check with 
them on your own). Please find a flyer from the Partridge Inn attached. This is an historic antebellum Inn 
that is only a few blocks from the hotel. Their prices for us begin at $129. Please mention USG Faculty 
Council. You can make your reservations by calling 706-737-8888 or online here: USG Faculty Council 
rate at Partridge Inn 

  

The Residence Inn by Marriott on Marks Church Road has rooms available for any or all of the nights of 
October 17, 18, and 19 for $139 a night. You can mention the USG Faculty Council when calling 706-288-
1900, or make your reservation online here: Book your group rate for USG Faculty Council at Residence 
Inn 

 

You are free to stay at any hotel in the area, these are just some notable ones.  

 

We plan to have options for vegetarians and gluten free/dairy free persons, as well as regular 
sandwiches and/or salads from Jason’s Deli, Zoe’s Kitchen, and/or Roly Poly Sandwiches (a local catering 
deli) with coffee and breakfast nibbles in the morning both Thursday and Friday. If you have other 
dietary needs, please let me know and I will accommodate (wturner1@augusta.edu). 

  

Best Regards, 

Wendy Turner 

 

 


